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i live 100 meters from my suburban bus stop at eastern ave , one time i could go to central 
station and city ,later this was changed to terminate at Redfern station not very good ,now 
the service still come past but does not even go anywhere near the city ,it goes to randwick 
hospital totally opposite direction ,what's left to do but walk a long distance to Anzac pde to 
take light rail , there is no bus service when you get there that goes to central , who comes 
up with these stupid plans , 


